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1. Approval of biennial revision to board policy 2712 Conflict of Interest Code 

 
On August 17, 2022, proposed revisions to board policy 2712 Conflict of Interest Code 
were distributed to the Chancellor’s Advisory Council by email for review. The revisions 
were shared by email, rather than at a regular meeting, because Chancellor’s Advisory 
Council was not scheduled to meet until fall, and the district faced an October 31 
deadline to submit changes approved by the Board of Trustees to the Santa Clara County 
Board of Supervisors for final approval. Council members were asked to review the 
changes, share with constituents, and contact the Chancellor’s Office with questions or 
concerns. 
 
No concerns or questions were received by the deadline, so the board policy was 
considered approved by consensus on September 1, 2022. The changes to the board 
policy were presented to the Board of Trustees for first reading on September 12, 2022, 
and approval on October 3, 2022.  
 
 


